
2023 Family Steve Perreault Award

Who is Eligible for the Award?
A family member of an individual with deaf-blindness who: 
 Has shown outstanding service, advocacy, empowerment, or leadership
 Has had a lasting and profound impact on

	• one or more children or adults with deaf-blindness,
	• families of individuals with deaf-blindness, or
	• deaf-blind community

Who Can Nominate an Individual For the Award?
A family member of an individual who is deaf-blind who is a current NFADB 		

       member in good standing (become a member at nfadb.org*) 

Deadline
Nominations must be submitted by January 15, 2023

Nomination Process
 Complete the nomination form*
 Submit two letters of support:
	 • One from a family member of an individual who is deaf-blind
	 • One from a professional

Announcement of  the Award
Nominees will be announced in late Spring 2023 and the Award will be presented 	

      at NFADB’s annual meeting, July 11, 2023.

The award is given annually in recognition of Steve Perreault, who 
worked and volunteered in the field of deaf-blindness nationally and 
internationally from the 1970s until he passed away in October 2019. 
Steve promoted strengthening advocacy for families of children with 

deaf-blindness and helped found NFADB.

For more information, visit www.nfadb.org* or e-mail award@nfadb.org*

												            *Clickable Hyperlinks
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